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TUCKSHOP – FRIDAY 2nd MAY 

 

Due to popular demand, Friends will be outside school tomorrow afternoon 

with their frozen Friday tuckshop. They will have ice creams, ice lollies, sweets 

and drinks for sale. Please come along for an end of the week treat, while also 

supporting the Friends fundraising efforts. We understand that sometimes the 

queues can be long, therefore we will be opening the gates a bit earlier than 

usual for the opportunity to purchase treats before collecting your children if 

you wish to do so. 

 

If your child attends the All Stars After School Club they may bring money in a 

named envelope to be given to the office in the morning, and they will be given 

the opportunity to visit the tuck shop with a member of staff. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 


